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MISSION CONFERENCE 

 

9:00   Prayer Service in Room CH-2 – All are Welcome! 
“Confess your sins to one another and pray for one another,  

that you may be healed.  The prayer of a righteous person  

has great power as it is working.”  James 5:16 
 

9:30 Sunday School   (List of classes is on back) 
 Pre-school (ages 4-5)       Room 202 
 Children’s Assembly (Gr. 1-9)      Cafeteria 
 Youth/Adult Sunday School Assembly    Auditorium 
 

10:25   Opening & Announcements,   
 Call to Worship & Offering Skyler Beery 
 Congregational Singing   Jonathon Mullet 
 Sharing and Prayer Wendell Hess 
 Message             2 Thessalonians Micah Krabill 
                             “A Friendly Exhortation ” 
 

Noon:  Fellowship Meal for all in the Cafeteria 
 

1:30 pm – Moderator Robb Mullet 
 DNI Presentation Micah Krabill 
 Love Offering  
 

********************** 

TODAY’S SERVANTS 
Greeter Today:   Bruce & Bev King 
Hosts Today:    Fellowship Meal 
Usher in Charge: Jerry Martin 

 

THIS WEEK  
Wednesday, 9-2, Sewing Circle 
Thursday, 6:30 pm – Leadership Team and Board of Ed 
Friday, 7:00 pm    Youth – Game Night at Tom & Merlynne Keeners 
 

LOOKING AHEAD 
March 15-17 – Ladies Retreat at North River Inn, Bridgewater. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 A weekly prayer time meets each Sunday at 9 am in Room CH-2.  Join if you can 
as we learn and grow in praising and praying together for Calvary and the needs 
in our world and community!   

 A “Cheer Box” is on the table for Micah & Carissa Krabill, our SEAMS Family and 
guest speaker March 3.  Due to mold issues, they need to replace most 
household items as they move to NYC.  Suggested gifts are cash with your card, 
dish towels/cloths, hot pads, pillows/bedspreads, board/card games, books (the 
boys are 3 and 22 mo.), furniture, etc.  Bring gifts by next Sunday to bless them!   

 March 3, 3:30 pm – Shenandoah Valley Men’s Chorus at VMRC, Detwiler 
Auditorium and 7:00 pm at West Side Baptist Church, 715 West Wolfe St., H-
burg.  See Elwood and poster in hall for more programs and details. 

 March 13, 6:30 pm – WeCare Prison Ministry banquet at DMC.   RSVP by March 9 
to Dale Brubaker (540) 208-5556. 

 For the Directory – Nat Glenn’s email address is nqglenn6@gmail.com   
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Missionary Spotlight – Dewey & Stacey Yoder 
 

Greetings from Cambodia.  I hope this finds you well and blessed!  We've been blessed 
despite some really difficult times recently.  More on that in a bit. 
 
Stacey has been kept busy with homeschooling the boys and Dewey has been busy 
working on team dynamics.  The weather is getting really warm and will soon be hot 
season.  We recently had a team retreat and really enjoyed spending time together as a 
team. 
 
Last week was a really difficult week.  Over the last 6+ months we've been trying to work 
through some difficult staff dynamics at Redeeming Rain Organization.  Last week one 
of the Khmer couples that has been helping us for the last couple of years decided to 
leave RRO.  This leaves a big hole in our team and we've been scrambling to try to find 
a path forward.  Please pray for us as we reorganize and move forward.  Pray that we 
can all abide in the vine! 
 
Blessings! 
The Yoders 
 

Offering last Sunday:  $4,585.25 Regular Offering Fund:    $4,085.25 
              General Fund:     $500.00  

Attendance last Sunday:  113 

Servants For Next Sunday 
Sermon:   John Ivan Byler                Hostess:                Tabitha Wenger 
Cleaning:   Amy King, Ferne/Fonda S.          Usher in Charge:  Russel Shirk 
Missionary Supporters:  Tom & Merlynne Keener 

mailto:nqglenn6@gmail.com


C O M M U N I T Y / S E R V I C E  O P P O R T U N I T I E S 
West Rockingham Food Pantry served 74 households, on Feb. 22.  Your 
gifts to bless our neighbors may be sent to WRFP, 4222 Mt. Clinton 
Pike, Rockingham, VA 22802   

 [“During the Feb. distribution multiple compliments were received regarding the courteous, helpful 
and attentive young men who volunteered in January from Calvary. 

Many and sincere thanks!”] 

Here is a more detailed report of the Feb. 22 Distribution.   
  See what your support helps provide: 

 Just less than 1500 pounds of non-perishable food was distributed. 

(Average 20 lb. per family).   

 In addition to the non-perishable foods, each household had the choice 

of two pounds of hamburger, half a frozen ham, or a frozen turkey 

breast. 

 Two pound packages of frozen venison were available in addition to 

the other frozen protein options. 

 Each household received vouchers for milk, grapes, bananas, and 

apples to be redeemed at Sharp Shopper. 

 Each household received two dozen eggs. 

 Each household received at least one loaf of bread. 

 Each household received a 12 roll package of toilet tissue. 

Jesus:  “I was hungry and you gave me food.” 
 

2022- 2023 Sunday School Classes 
 Preschool    (4-5 y.o.) -- Gloria Wenger, Becki Smucker         Rm CH-1 
 Children’s Assembly (Gr 1-9) - Jeron Mullet                              Cafeteria 
 Primary      (Gr 1-3) – Suetta Horst, Cynthia Shirk                 Room 101 
 Junior         (Gr 4-6)– Lou Martin, Lane Beery          Art/Music Rm 103 
 Youth         (15+ y.o.) –Skyler Beery, Tom Keener                  Room 213 
 Women –  Merlynne Keener, coordinator                         Sewing Room 
 Mixed –     Calvin Shirk, coordinator                                       Auditorium 
         Superintendents, Nat Glenn and Joel Troyer 

 
 
 
 

 

Our Mission Statement 
We are a caring community of faith fully dependent on the Holy Spirit—committed 
to glorifying God, magnifying Christ, loving our neighbor as ourselves, sharing the 
Good News, and edifying our fellow pilgrims through the exposition of and 
obedience to God’s all-sufficient written Word. 
 

CMF Leadership Team 
          Sam Troyer, Pastor & Secretary      Josh Helmuth, Treasurer 
          Larry Wilkins, Deacon                         John Ivan Byler, Chairman 
         Frank Good, Deacon                            Stanley Good, Lay Leader 

Calvary Contacts 
(540) 867-9444     calvarymfva@gmail.com      calvarymennonite.com  
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